
 

26th July 2024 

 

📢 One Week to Go Until the Australasian Cystic Fibrosis Conference! 📢 

 

We are thrilled to remind you that there is just one week left until the highly 

anticipated 15th Australasian Cystic Fibrosis Conference kicks off in Brisbane! 

 

This year’s conference promises to be a remarkable gathering of experts, 

researchers, and advocates, all coming together to share the latest advancements 

and insights in cystic fibrosis. 

 

We are also excited to share that the Journal of Respirology has officially 

published all accepted abstracts for the conference. This publication represents an 

incredible achievement and a testament to the hard work and dedication of 

everyone involved. 

 

Take a sneak peek at the abstracts here 

 

A heartfelt thank you to the Australian Cystic Fibrosis Research Trust for 

sponsoring this publication and supporting our mission to advance CF research. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in Brisbane next week!  
 

Register Here  

 

         

 

Warm Regards,  

 

Jo Armstrong  

CEO 

Cystic Fibrosis Australia 
          

 

 

https://cysticfibrosis.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=96cdb979325ca8f6eca22f147&id=7e4881fa9c&e=8abbda5680
https://cysticfibrosis.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=96cdb979325ca8f6eca22f147&id=ecd2a8a333&e=8abbda5680

